
Dear Travel Partners 

 
We are pleased to advise you that   Air Malta has decided to extend the  no change fee rule 
from the 31st December  until  31st March 2022. 
Any date changes made during this period will be free of charge, only fare difference will apply. 
The travel window will also be extended till the 30th June.  
The above rule applies to all fares 
 


